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As a retiree I am dependent on a fixed income. So our PERS being over invested in 

private equity is reducing its value and hiding what those investments support.  

 

The Pause act will give our Treasurer the time to rebalance our investments in line 

with our Governor’s and our citizens values. Thank you for reading and considering 

my message.  


